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08/27/2022 - 15:56 Anusha Natarajan Redistricting Event for ASU Civic 
Engagement week

Hello, 



I hope you are doing well. My name is Anusha Natarajan, and I am a student at Arizona State 
University. I am the chair of our student run coalition, and I am wanting to hold an event on 
redistricting and what impact it will have on students when voting. I was wondering if you had 
people from your office who would be available to speak at our event on 9/21 either in person 
at the Tempe campus or virtually ?



Thanks,

Anusha

08/30/2022 - 15:37 Lynne Hudson Possible Submission of Amicus 
Brief in Moore vs. Harper

I urge the AZ IRC to submit an amicus brief ahead of the Supreme Court's consideration in 
Moore vs. Harper.

The majority of Arizonans were very clear more than twenty years ago that they did not want 
redistricting in the hands of our State Legislature.  That majority has not changed.  What has 
changed, in the interim, is that one political party has attempted repeatedly to strip the power 
of citizen ballot initiatives and undermine/limit the will of the People of Arizona.  Preserving our 
democracy demands that we call out and stop this game of whack a mole  in all its guises.  
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